
 

GENERAL - EXTERNAL 

 
 

Riverside  
PO Box 2065 

Liverpool 
L4 4YX 

X SUMMERHILL GROVE/FLAT X 
NEWCASTLE UPON TYNE 
NE4 6EE 
 
Date:  17th October 2023  
 
  
Good morning  

 

Following a recent drainage survey, Riverside have commissioned a company called 
Jet Aire to excavate & expose the collapsed pipe /void and expose pipework in the 
light well at the front of number 4.  Once accessed a survey will be carried out 
upstream to determine if the line is live or redundant. Install a new section of 
pipework to correct fall level and removal of hard deposits in line with high pressure 
water jetting and specialist attachments. 

 

This work will be conducted on Thursday of this week between 8:30am and 3pm. 

 

You will still have access to the front doors during these works and no access will be 
needed to your homes or the communal areas. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Claire Deakin 

Project Manager - Asset Strategy and Delivery 

 
Yours sincerely,  
Claire Deakin 
Project Manager 
claire.deakin@riverside.org.uk    
Tel: 07989 423166   

mailto:claire.deakin@riverside.org.uk

